
Dockets Management Branch 
Food and Drug Administration, Room 106 1 
5630 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, MD 20852 

To whom it may concern, 
We are qembers of St. Andrew’s School in Middletown, DE. We are contacting 

you to qxpress our concern about the possible commercialization of genetically 
engineered fish. We urge the FDA not to approve the current application by A/F Protein 
to sell GE Salmon. 

Genetically engineered fish- have the potential to be invasive species that could 
cause irreversible ecological damage to wild fish stocks 3s well as the wider marine 
environment. 

Sterility of genetically engineered fish is inhere&y Fcerta;h given the possibility 
for human error and natural variation. Even if sterility were ever achievable, sterile 
genetically engineered fish would still compete with wild fish for food, habitat and will 
effect the overall marine ecology. 

The history of fish fasming clearly demonstrates that once released into ocean 
ponds, fish will escape and, since fish do, not obey national boundaries, any release of 
genetically engineered fish will be international by its very nature. The release of GE fish 
is an international concern in which we all have a stake and on which every government 
and their citizens should have an opportunity to say no. 

We urge the FDA not to approve the Furrent application by A/F Protein for 
GE Salmon because GE fish pose an unnecessary and unacceptable risk to /he marine 
environment and potentially to human health. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Jessica Dillon, ‘0 1 
Emily Behl, ‘01 
Nick Kinsey, ‘01 

Members of St. Andrew’s School Environmental Club . 
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